
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS AMENDMENTS:   

 

The proposed revisions to GPBC's Constitution and Bylaws discussed 

at the October 2022 Business Meeting are now ready for you to       

review.  These amendments will be voted on for final approval at the 

January 25, 2023 Business Meeting.  Please pick up your copy in the 

Narthex and review prior to our January Business Meeting.  

 

Leslie Belvin 

Constitution Steward 

 

 

CONGREGATION: 

 

Thank you for contributing $3,810.00 for our Lottie Moon offering 

 this month.  WMU’s goal was $2,800.00.  International Missions  

 appreciates our mission giving. 

 

Linda Breaks 

WMU Director 

 

 

DEAR FRIENDS IN CHRIST: 

 

It has been our joy and privilege to minister to you these past three 

months.  New friendships have been made and new experiences to 

remember. 

 

Your kindness, hospitality and generosity will be long remembered.  I 

know God has great plans for you all.  Our prayers and thoughts will be 

with you as you seek a new pastor. 

 

Thanking God for “precious memories” of you, 

 

Larry and Marie 
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